
Residential Representations in Support 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Belinda Fulton <bee.studiofulton.ldn@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 1:34 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Cc: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: 42a-44 park road N8 8TD Pink Zebra 
 
Hi  
My name is Belinda Fulton, owner of 46 Park Road N8 8TD and neighbour of Pink Zebra I would like 
to write a SUPPORT representation for Pink Zebra we have not seen or heard any nuisance or 
disorder caused by the management or the premises. Me and my partner visit there in the evenings 
on the week ends for a drink we have not seen people shouting or causing any nuisance the level of 
music at low for us to have a conversation with no problem of hearing, their for the premises do NOT 
have an impact on the four licensing including public nuisance.  
 
Thank you 
Bee Fulton 
Instagram studiofulton.ldn 
07970  939203 

 

From: DINESH MANDAWALA <mandawala@gmail.com>  

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 5:21 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Cc: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; alper_oz@hotmail.co.uk 

Subject: 42a-44 park road n8 8td Pink Zebra 

Hi,  

 

I am a local resident at 50 palace road N8. I would like to write a support letter for Pink Zebra as we 

visit there every other week ends for a evening night out with friends and family our experience in 

the premises always been good normally there will be like 10 people present as I can see from the 

management its well controlled music is always played at a level where we can have an conversation 

with friends and family without needing to shout because of the way its managed. I do not believe 

there is any public nuisance.  

 

Thank you 

Dinesh Mandawala 

From: Jonathan Lovett <jonathanslovett@yahoo.co.uk>  

Sent: Saturday, June 24, 2023 3:03 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Cc: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; alper_oz@hotmail.co.uk 

Subject: Support representation (Pink Zebra 42a-44 Park Road) 

To whom it may concern, 

We have heard that Pink Zebra - directly across the road from us - is applying for a new license. 
 
For the record we would like to state that we have never had an issue with the cafe/bar and there 
have never been any problems in our view with noise/crime/public safety. 
 



Indeed, we have found the owner very agreeable and he seems to have worked hard to ensure his 
premises fits into the fabric of the area.  
 
Best wishes and please let me know if you have any particular questions at all, 
 
Jonathan Lovett (resident 43A Park Road)  

 

From: emin yusuf <eminyusuf1981@hotmail.com>  

Sent: Sunday, June 25, 2023 2:35 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Cc: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; alper_oz@hotmail.co.uk 

Subject: Support Rep Pink Zebra 42a-44 park road N8 8td 

Emin Yusuf  
23 Park Road 
London  
N8 8TE  
 
I would like to send in a SUPPORT representation for Pink Zebra located at Park Road, N8, 
8TD. I live right across Pink Zebra we cannot hear any noise in the evenings from the 
premises to cause any nuisance to us as a resident on the street when I walk past the 
premises in the evenings no crime or disorder or loud customers seen in front of the 
premises.  
 
Regards  
Emin Yusuf  

From: Jo Sollinger <josollinger13@gmail.com>  

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 11:55 AM 

To: Licensing <Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Cc: Daliah Barrett <Daliah.barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Pink Zebra Support 42a-44 park road n8 8td 

Jo Sollinger  

51A Park Road N8 8SY  

I will like to support this application under prevention of public nuisance and prevention of crime.  

I live cross the road from pink zebra and my window faces the main road I have never heard any 

noise coming from the premises during the evening to causing nuisance to us as a resident on park 

road also I have not witnessed or seen loud customers outside the premises 

For more information please feel free to contact me.  

Thank you 

Jo 

From: Vas Hava <Vas@planetinternationaluk.com>  

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 2:44 PM 

To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Cc: Daliah Barrett <daliah.barrett@haringey.gov.uk>; alper_oz@hotmail.co.uk 

Subject: Pink Zebra - 42a-44 Park Road, Crouch End, N8 8TD 

Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
I am emailing you as adjoining neighbours to Pink Zebra at 42a-44 Park Road, N8 8TD. 



 
We are at 42 Park Road, N8 8TD. We have been in operation for over 50 years at the same premises. 
 
This is to confirm that we offer our full support to Pink Zebra. They offer a very good product and excellent 
service. 
 
My staff and I visit most days and often in the evenings. The staff are very accommodating and welcoming. The 
ambience is calm, pleasant and homely.  
 
We have never experienced any overly loud music, anti-social behaivour or noise disturbances.  
 
I am very happy they decided to open in Crouch End. They are polite, hardworking and I wish them every 
success for the future. 
 
Happy to relay these comments over the phone or in person if you wish. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Vas Hava  BA (Hons) 

 

 


